
WELCOME
To help us to control the spread:

KEEP OUR FACILITY FREE OF  
WINTER RESPIRATORY ILLNESSES

Please do not visit us if you have cold or flu 
symptoms

Visitors are encouraged to wear a face mask

Thank you for your understanding.
We need to keep our residents safe from infection.

To reduce the spread of winter respiratory illnesses:

Stay home if 
you are sick

Wash your hands 
frequently

Keep high touch 
surfaces clean

Discard tissues 
immediately
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